
From:   Weir Bennett   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   August 21, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0053-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

There seems to be some confusion about this license request.  The NTIA 8.2.36 deals with space
segment PSD limits.  Our license request is for ground based antennas to communicate with
XTAR-LANT, an exist geo-synchronous communications satellite at 30W.  I have communicated with
XTAR for comment but I am not sure that this data makes sense in the context of the license request.  I
have checked our license request and do not see where we mis-indicated this request was for an EESS
or other space-segment entity.  Please let me know if I have misinterpreted the data request.

Thank you,
Bennett Weir


